
We invite friends, supporters and neighbors to join us for a community event to celebrate the opening of Clare  
Midtown – Clare Housing’s second housing development providing 45 homes in the Corcoran neighborhood for 
people living with HIV/AIDS.

SAVE THE DATE Open House
Wednesday, May 18, 2011 


